
(TT-N 	General 	National Archives 
Services 	and 
Administration Records Service Washington, DC 20408 

May 18, 1977 

• Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter dated April 28, 1977, in which you 
appeal the decisions made and copies of documents provided in response 
to your FOIA requests of September 28, October 19 and 21, and 
December 28, 1976. 

Your FOIA requests of September 28 and October 19 and 21 were 
answered by letter to you on November 22, 1976, denying your request 
in part. On November 24, 1976, you appealed the denial made in the 
November 22 letter, and Wallace H. Robinson, Jr., Acting Deputy 
Administrator of GSA, responded by letter to you on January 3, 1977, 
affirming the November 22 denials. 

The FOIA request of December 28, 1976, was answered on January 17, 
1977. No material was denied to you by that letter; an appeal, therefore, 
has no basis. 

Sincerely, 

JAMES 
c-641,-90 

JA 	E. O'NEILL 
Acting Archivist 
of the United States 


